From: Nick Smith

Sent: 22 May 2010 10:04
To: Alastair Maclean
Subject: FW: Tram

Not only do we need to discuss, we need action re this. Not for passing on please, but
her involvement has been patchy (indeed she is being cut from the IPG on current
proposals). She has also not been invited by Dave and Donald to meetings given her past
lack of interest/advice. I can't influence this but agree it is the correct way forward.
Indeed, if she leaves mid July then her involvement now is not going to assist really.
Having to keep Gill up to speed is using up time and she is adding little to the party,
especially as she is now out of the loop on 90% of the issues.

————— Original Message-----
From: Nick Smith

Sent: Sat 22/05/2010 10:03
To: Gill Lindsay

Subject: Tram

Gill

Apologies for not getting back before yesterday. No real update on the tie work as
matters are progressing. No further legal advice given or received. Andrew Fitchie is
reviewing Council report at the moment. No clear indication of whether position in report
will change over the next few weeks.

Re Phase 2 the ball is really in tie's court to firm up on the advice we were due to
receive by end Feb. Alan also needs to work up the LB valuation. I am also awaiting a
response from Dave on a resourcing issue. 1I'l1 chase Graeme and Alan early in the week.

Nick
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